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Infrastructure Test
We completed our annual infrastructure test for IAR at Lincoln School , and Pana Jr. High. The
test went well, we do have a few chromebooks that have to be updated. Thank you Ms.
Hahnenkamp, Mr. Holman, and Ms. Hahnenkamp for getting these done. We should be ready to
go on Tuesday at the Jr. High.

Science Curriculum
We are selecting our science curriculum on Wednesday. The cost will be around $100,000 over
5 years. Some of the things included in it are workbooks, online site license for teachers and
students, kits for experiments, and then refills on those kits. I am really excited to upgrade our
science curriculum.

Summer School Plans
We are planning on Summer School for grades K-8 to be from 8:30-11:30 each day. The
Principals will be making plans for this over the next few weeks. We will post these jobs later
this week.


